
PUBLIC NOTICE 
RESIDENTS OF 

McCARTHY DRIVE 

Starting this week, March 29th, and continuing through the end 

of the year, the Town of Ossining, and its contractor, 

Montesano Bros. Inc., will commence with the McCarthy Drive 

road improvement project.  

The first phase of this work will include surveying and utility 

relocation coordination. Additional phases, including heavy 

construction, will follow. If you would like to receive additional 

information throughout the construction process, please send 

an email to DLevenberg@townofossining.com, so we can add 

you to an email list for the McCarthy Drive project.  

The Town anticipates conducting a resident/contractor/Town 

field meeting once Montesano Bros. are fully mobilized on site. 

Details of this meeting to follow… 

Additionally, if your garbage/recycling is collected from this 

area, please have it out for collection by 6 a.m.  

Thank you, in advance, for your patience and cooperation as we 

proceed with this work. Please allow yourself extra time while 

traveling through these areas. 

Town of Ossining 
(914) 762-6001 
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